
 

St Patrick’s Primary School Newsletter 

13th October 2016  Term 4 Issue 1 

Dear Parents 
 
Welcome to Term 4! I hope that you have all had a restful and enjoyable time together as a family during the holiday break.  
 
Last term, at one of our Staff Meetings,  the teachers went for a visit to all classrooms, on an type of ‘Instructional Walk’.  It was a 
great opportunity for staff to present to other staff what they have been trialing in terms of the ideas and strategies to improve 
learning outcomes. 
 
One of the most productive strategies viewed in the classrooms was the use of the terminology ‘Learning Intent’ and ‘Success  
Criteria’. Parent helpers would have noticed that these titles are displayed in prominent areas of the classroom and that the learning 
criteria is most effective when it is co constructed with the children – the learners.  
 
When children know what the aim of the learning is and how they are going to get there they have a much better chance of  
achieving their goals. When children are involved in setting these goals they are more motivated and engaged. For some children this 
ownership of the learning begins in Primary for some High School. 
 
Another concept worth exploring is that learning never ceases, even when we are older. Helping children to be life-long learners is a 
great attitude to develop. Looking at our learning heros – people that we admire for their interest in learning is another strategy to 
encourage a good learning attitude. 
 
Today the 13th October, the HSC written exams begin. Within days of each exam finishing, BOSTES NSW (Board of Studies Teaching 
Educational Standards) starts marking. There are more than 77,000 students sitting for around 350,000 exams in 118 subjects.  The 
challenge for parents of high school students is to encourage their children to see that learning is more than just the HSC – although 
the HSC certainly serves its purpose.  I have included in this newsletter some tips on helping young student manage exam stress.  
 
High School however is too late to develop good learning habits and attitudes. In his work in ‘Teaching Values for Life’ writer David 
Koutsoukis lists some key points to encourage children to become life-long learners. They are as follows; 
 

 Be positive about learning 

 Seek knowledge about self, others and the world around us 

 Recognize the value of knowledge 

 Have an enquiring mind – be curious 

 Determine how we learn best 

 Have an open mind 

 Be a critical thinker 

 Have a global perspective 

 Seek learning opportunities everywhere 

 Keep learning 

 Read every day 

 Read non fiction as well as fiction 

 Buy lots of books and start your own  book collection at home (this can be digital as well) 

 Ask lots of questions 

 Look up answers to questions or solutions to problems on the internet 

 Find learning heros 

 Read newspapers 

 Watch documentaries 

 Keep a learning journal – ‘what I have learned today is …..’ 
 
If the Learning Intention is to become a great learner 
 
I wonder what children would say the success criteria would be?  
 
God bless you and your family 
 
Bernadette Fabri 
Principal 



Happy Birthday to the  following children who will celebrate their birthdays in the 

following week:  Nyah Khalil, Simon Khalil, Ruben Orozco, Xavier Dagostino,  

Alani Grohs, Baxter Gittany, George Draybi 

KA Liam Stojkovski 

KM April Soh 

1C Alex El Khoury 

1S Alexander Markovic 

2M Jiajie Weng 

2Y Ashintha Joseph 

The Honour Award is awarded to the child 

who  demonstrates  outstanding  

behaviour shown in the Student Charter 

KA Joshua Nasr 

KM Sophia Knobel 

1C Justin Mawad 

1S Alsiha Katafono 

2M Sharbel Georges 

2Y Isobel Rahme 

The St Patrick’s award is given to the child who lives 

their life through Faith in Action  

 

 

 

 

 

St Patrick’s Cathedral Parish are for children in Year 5 and above 

who are interested in joining their team of Altar Servers.  Altar  

Servers are an important group of boys and girls who help out in 

the liturgical life of the Parish. If you are interested an application 

can be picked up from the front office. Training sessions will  

commence Monday 17/10/2016, Tuesday 18/10/2016 or Thursday 

20/10/2016 depending on your preference of day/time and will run 

for 4 weeks.  

YEAR 6 Farewell Dinner Fundraising 
BBQ 

The Year 6 Farewell Committee would like to  
remind you that there is a special Sausage Sizzle 
Fundraiser at Bunnings Lidcombe on Saturday 
15th October. All Welcome! 

FOOTSTEPS DANCE 

In Term 4 all students will be participating in Footsteps dance 

every Tuesday. The children will be wearing their summer 

uniforms. This is to enable the school shoes to slide on the hall 

floor. Their talents will be showcased at our Christmas concert 

on Tuesday 13th December in the evening. Please find below 

information taken from their website.  

Online School Canteen Orders 

“In purchasing your child’s tuckshop order online, you 
are contracting directly with the supplier. You are  
responsible for checking that the ingredients of what you 
order are not incompatible with your child’s sensitivities 
or health issues. Please ensure you check the  
disclaimers in the supplier's website. If in doubt you 
should contact the supplier.”  

SCHOOL FEES NOW OVERDUE 

Thank you to all our Families who have completed the 2016 School Fee payments. A letter of reminder was 

mailed out on the 22/9/2016 to all families with outstanding accounts by the Catholic Education Office.  

Please contact Mrs Sharon Nutter on 9630 1421 if you have any queries regarding outstanding school fees.  



Not Returning to St Patrick’s in 

2017 

Thank you to the parents who have informed 

the office that their child will not be  

returning to St Patrick’s in 2017. If your child is 

not returning to St Patrick’s in 2017 please send 

a letter to Ms Fabri stating the last day of 

attendance at St Patrick’s and which school they 

will be moving onto in 2017. 

 

 

 

ICE BLOCKS !! 

It’s Term 4 and we are selling ice blocks again every  

Friday. The money raised will help the people of Haiti 

whose country has been devastated by Cyclone Matthew. 

Some will also go to Catholic Mission to help children in 

Cambodia.  

Each child may buy ONE ice at $1.00. 

 

 

 

 

Instrumental and Vocal Lessons 

Come and learn at The Mercy Music and Performance Academy, located on the grounds of Our Lady of Mercy College. 

Music lessons are taught in a nurturing, exciting and professional environment, with an emphasis on achieving excellence. 

We seek to nurture and cultivate creative expression, helping students realise their musical potential.  

Lessons are taught by qualified professionals in a manner which is challenging, motivating, educational and fun.  

Lessons cater for boys and girls from Years 3 - 12. Beginners through to advanced students across a variety of instruments are 

all welcome.  

In consultation with the mentors, students can prepare for grades such as AMEB and CPM. Lessons are 30 minutes in length.  

 
Instrumental lessons have the potential to:  

• Build character  

• Help with concentration and discipline  

• Enhance coordination  

• Teach perseverance  

• Improve reading and comprehension skills  

• Help to relieve stress  

• Create a sense of achievement (goal setting)  

• Promote social skills 

phone: 02 8838 1288 

www.olmc.nsw.edu.au/TheAcademy  



SELFIE WITH YOUR TEACHER !!! 

Celebrate World Teachers Day on Friday 28 October. Thank your teacher by taking a selfie with 
your teacher to go into the draw to win an iTunes card valued at $200 and an iPad mini for your 
teacher! 
 
World Teachers Day is an annual event held to celebrate the vital work of teachers in educating 
children around the world. 
 
This year, we’re asking students to take a selfie with their teacher and tell us in 25 words or less 
why you think your teacher is great. Enter online http://parra.catholic.edu.au/thank-your-teacher 
 
Entries close 26 October 2016. 
 
Follow CatholicEdParra on Facebook and Twitter to see if you win.  

SUMMER UNIFORM 

Children are now in full summer uniform.   Parents can you please note that as per school  

uniform guidelines, joggers for sport are to be mainly white.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

®Full school uniform is to be worn at all times.  ®Uniforms and shoes should be clean and neat. 

®School hats are to be worn when outside buildings ®Girls hair ribbons should be green. 

®Girls long hair must be plaited or tied back  ®Boys are to have hair cut neatly, above the collar,  

®The use of hair gel or hair dye is not permitted.   and of an even and regular cut. 

®No nail polish is to be worn.    ®Jewellery is not permitted apart from a wristwatch,  

           sleepers or small plain studs in pierced ears. 

All School Uniform items available from  

Oz Fashions 115-127 Parramatta Road Granville NSW 2142 

Phone 9897 3121 www.ozfashions.com.au 

Thanking you  for your cooperation in ensuring that the school uniform code is upheld. Please check names on 

your child’s hat to ensure they have the correct hat. Remember to label ALL clothing and NO HAT NO PLAY.  

Girls’ Summer Uniform Boys’ Summer Uniform 

Tartan School Dress Grey Shorts 

Short White above ankle Socks Grey Short Sleeve Shirt 

Black Shoes Grey above ankle Socks 

Green Hair Ribbon Black Shoes 

Green School Hat Green School Hat 

    

Girls’ Sports Uniform Boys’ Sports Uniform  

Green Shorts Green Sports Shorts 

Sport Shirt with School Emblem Sports Shirt with School Emblem 

White above ankle Socks White above ankle Socks 

White Sports Shoes White Sports Shoes 

Track Suit with School Emblem Track Suit with School Emblem 

http://parra.catholic.edu.au/thank-your-teacher


Catherine McAuley Westmead  

Enrolments for Year 7 2018 
 

There are two Open Mornings remaining specifically for Year 7 2018 enrolments on: 

Wednesday 19th October and Thursday 17th November 2016   9.15 – 11am 

 

Catherine McAuley is now accepting enrolments for Year 7 2018.  Each year the demand for 
places at Catherine McAuley exceeds what is available. Join us on one of our two upcoming 
school tours especially for Year 7 2018 applicants but open to any year group. 

 

These mornings will give interested parents and students the opportunity to tour our school on 
a normal school day. You will be able to view our school grounds and facilities, go into  
classrooms and meet our students and teachers. Enrolment packs will be available on the day. 

 

To book places for a school tour on one of these tour mornings please contact our School  
Reception on 9849 9100. 

Videos on Sales for Captivate  

Performances 
 

We are pleased to announce that access to download and/
or stream online the videos of ALL 7 Showcase 2016  
performances is available to purchase now. 

 

You can go straight to the booking site at https://www.trybooking.com/MWPJ or see some preview vide-

os and get other information on our website. 

 
Video access costs $10 and lets you view and download any (or all!) of the Showcase videos. 

 
Please be aware that these videos are being sold for private use only. 

 
There are also plenty of photos on our Facebook page from Showcase.  

 
Kind regards, 

Natasha Chong 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLkewtc7y7Gnfbsbh0304TKD7n3G7pNSYp 

https://www.trybooking.com/MWPJ
http://www.captivate.catholic.edu.au/Whats-Happening/Events/2016/10/04/02/23/2016-Showcase-Videos
https://www.facebook.com/CaptivateParra
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLkewtc7y7Gnfbsbh0304TKD7n3G7pNSYp






 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

sub tuum praesidium 
 

Our VISION is to be a child  

centred faith community within 
an innovative,  

interactive learning  
environment. 

 
 

Our MISSION is to – 
 

Live out the Gospel Values in a 
visibly Catholic tradition 

 

Nurture students for Christian  
Leadership 

 

Create a range of learning  
experiences which allow children 

to progress at their own level 
 

Assist our students to develop 
into independent thinkers with a 
deep sense of responsibility and 

justice 
 

Lead each individual towards 
reaching his/her potential 

 

Generate a sense of community 
and compassion in which all  

Experience belonging. 
 

Opportunity for all 

MASS TIMETABLE FOR  

ST PATRICK’S CATHEDRAL  

PARRAMATTA 
 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 8.00am, 6.00pm (Vigil) 

Sunday  8.00am,  9.30am (Family) 

  11.00am (Solemn), 6.00pm 

Weekday Masses 

Mon to Fri 6.45am, 12.30pm 

Public Hol 8.00am 

 

Pastoral Team 

Bishop of Parramatta Most Rev.  

Vincent Long Van Nguyen OFM CONV 

Very Rev Fr Robert Bossini  

Rev Fr John Paul Escarlan 

Rev Deacon Willy Limjap 

Margaret Gale ( Sacramental Coord) 

Milli Lee (Parish Admin Asst) 

Patricia Preca (Parish Secretary) 

2016   Important Dates  

Term 4 

Week 1 

Friday 14th October  Infants Assembly - 2.15pm 

Week 2 

Tuesday 18th October Footsteps Dance continues 

Friday 21st October  Primary Assembly—Year 3—2.15pm 

Week 3 

Tuesday 25th October Footsteps Dance continues 

Friday 28th October  Infants Assembly—Year 1—2.15pm 

Week 4 

Tuesday 1st November Footsteps Dance continues 

Friday 4th November Primary Assembly—Year 6—2.15pm 

Week 5 

Monday 7th November Kinder 2017 Orientation 

Tuesday 8th November Footsteps Dance continues 

Wednesday 9th November Kinder 2017 Orientation 

Thursday 10th November Kinder 2017 Orientation 

Friday 11th November Remembrance Day 

Week 6 

Tuesday 15th November Footsteps Dance continues 

Wednesday 16th Nov Kinder 2017 Parent Information Night 

Friday 18th November  Primary Assembly—Year 4—2.15pm 


